

## Worldwide Nanbudo Federation

## PLATJA D'ARO INTERNATIONAL SUMMER COURSE, 2023 INFORMATION

Dear Nanbudokas, (please read the whole document)

We are pleased to inform you that Nanbudo International 2023 Summer Training will take place in Platja d'Aro, Spain from July 24-28.

The training location will be Calonge beach between Camping Cala GOGO and Camping International Caravaning de Calonge, from 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. in the morning and from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in the evening, local time.

On Thursday, July 27, the theoretical course will take place at the Cap Roig hotel, starting at 11 a.m.

The Dai Shihan: Stéphane Carel, Léo Rafolt, Mariano Carrasco and Serge Salvai will lead the lessons.

## **Internship price:**

The price of the course for adults is: 100€

The price for children under / or 16 years old: 50€

Registration on the basis of the leaflet attached to this message, will take place at the beach from 8:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. on Monday and Tuesday.

Access to participate in the training requires the presentation of the red WNF passport with a valid license 2023.

A surcharge of €30 will be levied for non-WNF licensees



License, passport and registration information: info@worldnanbudo.com

Accommodation:

Hotel Cap Roig, located near the training beach, north of Platja d'Aro. Hotel Cap Roig CONTACT AND PRICES SEE EMAIL

17250 Platja d'Aro, Girona, Costa Brava, Spain Phone +34 972 65 20 00, Fax +34 972 65 08 50

Website: www.caproig.com Email: caproig@caproig.com

For those who plan to stay at a campsite; Below are links to three campsites near the training beach:

Calonge International Caravanning Campsite www.intercalonge.com Camping Cala GOGO www.calagogo.es Camping Caravanning Treumal www.campingtreumal.com

There is a bus service to Gerona and Barcelona bus station with direction Platja d'Aro.

For those who want to rent a house or an apartment, the best thing is to contact the tourist office and ask them for the list of rental companies.

Municipal Tourist Board www.platjadaro.com turisme@platjadaro.com

Additional information regarding the 2023 International Summer Training info@worldnanbudo.com

Looking forward to meeting you in Platja d'Aro.

Sincere and sporting greetings

Worldwide NANBUDO Federation.

Office of the Secretary General

Changes in the program may occur due to unforeseen events

Mangelli M